



Office of the Minister

August 21, 1996

Mr. Robert Van Someren



Dear Mr. Van Someren:

I have received the Order of the Provincial Executive Council of the Alberta Teachers' Association that upholds the verdict reached by the Discipline Committee that you are guilty of unprofessional conduct.

In addition, I have received a recommendation from the Provincial Executive Council to cancel your teaching certificate. I have received the Judgment of the Teaching Profession Appeal Board dismissing your appeal and have reviewed your case. I am cancelling your teaching certificate effective the date of this letter. Your Permanent Professional Certificate must be returned immediately to the Registrar of Alberta Education (Director of Teacher Certification and Development) at the following address:

The Registrar
Teacher Certification and Development Branch
Alberta Education
11160 - Jasper Avenue
Edmonton, Alberta
T5K 0L2

Govern yourself accordingly.

Sincerely,



Gary G. Mar, Q.C. Minister of Education M.L.A. Calgary Nose Creek